
  

 
 

DIARY DATES​
2024/2025 
 

February 
Friday 14 ​ ​ Last Day Term 3 
Monday 24​ ​ First Day Term 4 
March 
Friday 7​ ​ Quiz and Cheese Night 
​ ​ ​ FOTFS, Trinity School, 7pm 
Monday 24​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes except Oak/Maple 
Tuesday 25​ ​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ Oak/Maple only 
Thursday 27​​ Parents Evening 
​ ​ ​ All classes 
Saturday 29​ ​ Easter Quiz and Egg Hunt 
April 
Friday 4 ​ ​ Last Day Term 4 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 
Tuesday 22​  ​ First Day Term 5 
May 
Saturday 17​ ​ Colour Run 
Friday 23​ ​ Last Day Term 5 
June 
Monday 2​ ​ First Day Term 6 
Saturday 28​ ​ Summer Fair 
July 
Friday 18 ​ ​ Last Day Term 6 
​ ​ ​ No Trinity Plus 

 

HEADS UPDATE 
from Amanda Seager 
The highlight of my week this week has to be 
Tuesday morning, which I spent visiting all of the 
classes and seeing the children engaged in their 
work and play. I was joined by an education 
consultant we have worked with at Trinity over a 
number of years, and our learning walk was 
following on from the staff training we had with the 
consultant in January, looking at ways we can 
encourage greater retention of learning. 
 
In every class we saw children fully engaged in their 
tasks and we were pleased to see many of the 
strategies we had looked at on our training day 
being used. We saw a mixture of maths and English 
across the school and found children in all classes 
who could talk to us confidently about their 
learning. In some classes, the work was quite 
individual, for instance Year 4 children planning their 
own versions of a story they have been working on 
using fronted adverbials to add description and 
interest to their writing. In other classes, there was 
more of a collaborative approach, with children in 
Year 3 discussing which their best sentences were 
to be used in a shared, whole class piece of writing. 
 
We saw children who were finding their learning 
hard, but who were also enjoying the challenge of 
that learning and demonstrating resilience, one of 
our school values. Everywhere we went, we saw 
adults and children really focused on learning and 
completely purposeful in what they were doing. It is 
always such a pleasure to see the school in action 
and I really wish it could be practical to share that 
with you as parents. 
 
I hope you all have an enjoyable week next week 
and are able to have some quality time together as 
families. I know the holidays can be tricky to 
manage, especially for working parents, but I also 
know the children have worked hard this term and 
deserve a bit of a break for all their efforts. 
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School News 
 

Praying for Trinity 
Monday mornings 
A small group of parents have started praying 
for the school on a Monday morning. We pray 
for the children and staff in the quiet garden 
just after our children (hopefully!) skip into 
school. If you’d like to come along, please either 
speak to Louise Champness or email the school 
office. 

 

 

Parents Evenings 
24, 24, 27 March  
Parents evenings will be held on: 
 
Monday 24 March 
All classes except Oak/Maple 
 

Tuesday 25 March 
Oak/Maple only 
 

Thursday 27 March 
All classes 
 
You will receive an email after half-term with 
details on how to book 

 

 

Regular Notices and Reminders 
 

Swimming 
Year 3 – Pine and Sycamore 
Just a reminder for parents that payment for 
Term 4 (Feb-April) is now available to pay 
through ParentPay.  If you are a Trust Fund 
pupil, you can use your funds to pay for 
swimming.  Just email the office so we can 
check your balance and arrange this for you.  
Thank you 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

School Lunches:​ w/c 24/02/2025 
Deadline: ​ ​ 20/02/2025 
 

School Lunches:​ w/c 03/03/2025 
Deadline: ​ ​ 27/02/2025 

Don’t forget the deadline for ordering school 
lunches is midnight every Thursday for the 
following week.  If you miss the deadline, 
please send your child in with a packed lunch 
from home for the week. 

 

 

Wraparound 
Kites and Trinity Plus – Term 4 
Bookings for Term 4 are now open. 
 
Should you have any questions, please email 
shockley@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk (working 
hours Wed 12.30-3.30pm and Fri 9am-3.30pm) 

 

 

Pupil Absence - Polite Reminder 
School Office: 01373 461949 
We kindly ask parents to call the school office 
before 9:30am if your child will be absent from 
school that day. All phone messages are picked 
up in the morning. Please avoid sending 
messages via Dojo as they are not guaranteed 
to be checked in the morning.  Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

 

 

Email Address Change 
Update 
Please note that our office email address has 
changed with immediate effect.  The new office 
email is: office@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk 
 
Kindly ensure you delete any previous email 
addresses from your records and use this new 
one going forward.  Thank you. 

 

 

01373 461949 • office@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk • trinityfirstfrome.co.uk 

https://www.parentpay.com/
mailto:shockley@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk
mailto:office@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk
mailto:office@trinityfrome.mnsp.org.uk


  

 
 

Friends of Trinity First School 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Local Information 
 

M&S YoungMinds Young Designer 
Competition  
Learn more and enter 
This Children's Mental Health Week, we're 
calling on young people across the UK to get 
drawing and take part in M&S YoungMinds 
Young Designer competition – to design a new 
hoodie or sweatshirt – for the chance to have 
their design sold in M&S stores and online 
across the UK to support YoungMinds’ work. 
 
The new hoodie and sweater will go on sale to 
celebrate this year’s Hello Yellow, when 
schools and communities come together on 
World Mental Health Day to show young 
people they’re not alone with their mental 
health. 
 
Click here to find out how to get involved. 
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We are running a series of free workshops over 
February Half Term: 
 

●​ Wednesday 12th Feb, 7-9pm at The 
Cheese & Grain 

●​ Saturday 15th Feb, 1-3pm at Frome 
Library 

●​ Tuesday 18th Feb, 2-4pm at Frome 
Library 

●​ Thursday 20th Feb 7-9pm at The 
Cheese & Grain 

●​ Saturday 22nd Feb, 1.30-3.30pm at 
The Cheese & Grain 

Book here: 
https://www.tickettailor.com/events/fromewindo
wwanderland 
 
Many thanks 
The Frome Window Wanderland Team 
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Book on www.dorset.minifirstaid.co.uk 

 
 

 

Flourishing Together 
through 

Kindness ~ Curiosity ~ Respect ~ 
Resilience ~ Teamwork 

 
Trinity First School is committed to 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of all 
children. 

 
We expect all our staff and volunteers to share 

this commitment 
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